
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Utrecht, 12 April 2021 

Report of the review on UHS research, 2014 - 2019 

CvB/NW 20.33 
 

 

 
L.S.,  

 
The Executive Board of the University of Humanistic Studies received the final report of 
the review of its research in the period 2014 – 2019. An international peer review 
committee carried out the review in December 2020, making use of the Strategy 
Evaluation Protocol 2021 – 2027.  
 
We wish to thank the peer review committee, chaired by prof. Siebren Miedema, for 
carrying out the review. We are very grateful for the careful manner in which the 
committee evaluated our research and our research organization. We are also very 
pleased with the committee’s compliments towards our research and towards the 
developments we worked on in the past six years. The way in which the committee has 
done justice to the independent character of the UHS is much to our appreciation.  
 
We consider the committee’s suggestions and recommendations for improvements as 
supportive to our strategy, and we will see to it that they will be implemented.  
 
We accept the report and the report will be published on the website of the UHS.  

 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Prof. dr. J.W. van Saane 

Rector magnificus 


